
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
October 27, 2019 

 
 

VILLAS HALLOWEEN PARTY 
POT LUCK SUPPER 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 30 
4:30 PM at the POOL GAZEBO 

LET'S GET THE SEASON STARTED! 
COSTUMES WELCOME! 

$$HALF/HALF DRAWING$$ 
Sign-up at the Pool! 

 
If you can help with set up, join us 2:00 pm at the Gazebo. 

Folding tables for food would be appreciated. 
 
 
FROM PRESIDENT SAM DE ANGELO 
A Special Board Meeting will be held on Thursday, October 31 at 10:00 am at the Gazebo. 
Board will be discussing the Revised and Amended Declarations and ARB’s, if any.  
Agenda has been posted on Bulletin Board  
 
 
AN IMPORTANT REMINDER TO ALL VILLA RESIDENTS FROM JERI HAAS 
It is imperative that each homeowner provide a current copy of their Insurance Policy 
Declaration Page, on an annual basis, to Jeri @ 520 Pendleton Place.  Jeri will make a 
copy if you cannot.   
 
 
Single-Stream Recycling in coming the Villas of Chestnut Creek.   
You will be receiving your new cart between December 2-December 13.  The single 
stream recycling begins the week of January 6, 2020.  You cannot use the current red 
and blue bins after January 6, 2020.  More detailed information is posted at the pool 
bulletin board.    
 
 
HELPFUL WEBSITES 
http://www.myvocc.com 
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 
http://www.nextdoor.com 
http://www.visitvenice.org (monthly calendar of events on the Island) 
 
 
ONGOING ACTIVITIES 
Monday to Friday, 10:00 am Pool Aerobics 
Starting in November 
Wednesday, 4:00 pm Ladies Gathering at the Pool 
Please check bulletin board for Shuffleboard and Pickle Ball Schedules and Sign Up Sheet 


